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BY THE COMMISSION:
OPINION AND FIND]NGS

By application filed April 14, 2003, R & F Hobbies, Inc.,
dba Prince of the Road, Ravenna, Nebraska, hereinafter referred
to as applicant, seeks approval to continue the employment of
Robert Conz, Jim 'Jackson, Genevj-eve Mitteis, Lyle Mitteis, Glen
Parker, Ken Peters, Norma Peters, Mae Thramer, Jim Voigt, and
Dwy1a Whaley as vehicle operators. Commission Rule 010.0183 of
Chapter 3, Title 291 requires carriers employing operators age 71
or over to seek a waj-ver. The above named operators are over 71
and are seeking such a waiver. Applicant has provided a valid
medical certificate, a statement of insurability from its
insurance carrier, and a statement indicating a desire to
continue t.he employment of the above named operators. The
driving record for the operators seeking a waiver have been
reviewed, are current, and do not contain any informaLion which
may disqualify them from driving.

The Commission finds that such approval for the age waj-ver
should be qranted and that pursuant to Rule 010.01E3 of Chapter
3, Title 29L Lhe applicant be able to continue to employ the
above named operators.

ORDER

IT IS, THEREFORE, ORDERED by the Nebraska Public Servj-ce
Commission that the application for waiver pursuant to Rule
0l-0.0183 of Chapter 3, Title 29L for operators Robert Conz, Jim
Jackson, Genevieve Mitteis, Lyle Mitteis, Glen Parker, Ken
Peters, Norma Peters, Mae Thramer, Jim Voigt, and Dwyla Vrlhaley,
be, and it is hereby, granted.

MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 29th day of
April , 2003.
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